
File No. 15-0840

ARTS, PARKS, AND RIVER COMMITTEE REPORT relative to a plan for the City to engage 
in conversations and activities with regards to race, ethnicity, sexual orientation, diversity, and 
multiculturalism.

Recommendations for Council action:

1. INSTRUCT the Human Relations Commission (HRC) to coordinate and facilitate 
community dialogues throughout the City to achieve the objectives, goals and strategies, in 
collaboration with the Los Angeles Police Department (LAPD) and the Department of 
Cultural Affairs (DCA) as described in the June 16, 2016, Housing Community Investment 
Department report, and to report with recommendations based on the feedback received 
from the community meetings.

2. INSTRUCT the HRC and LAPD to report back in 120 days on the policy outcomes 
delineated in the report.

3. INSTRUCT the HRC, LAPD, and DCA to coordinate and work on outcomes of the 
Community Engagement Plan including metrics and baseline data to inform the desired 
outcomes as described in the June 16, 2016 HCID report.

4. INSTRUCT the DCA to identify and report back specific programs or grants that will be 
available for this collaboration within 30 days.

5. INSTRUCT the HRC to report articulating the rationale for the first pilot community 
selected of the four proposed communities outlined in the March 18, 2016 HCID report.

Fiscal Impact Statement: The HCID reports that the fiscal impact is still under review by the 
members of the working group and will be addressed in the comprehensive report.

Community Impact Statement: None submitted.

Summary:

On June 20, 2016, the Arts, Parks, and River Committee considered a March 18, 2016 and June 
3, 2016 HCID reports relative to the plan for the City to engage in conversations and activities 
with regards to race, ethnicity, sexual orientation, diversity, and multiculturalism.

During the meeting, representatives from the HRC, HCID, DCA and LAPD provided some 
background information about the matter and responded to questions from the Committee 
members. After providing an opportunity for public comment, the Committee recommended that 
Council approve the recommendations as reflected above. This matter is now submitted to 
Council for its consideration.

Respectfully Submitted



ARTS, PARKS, AND RIVER COMMITTEE

MEMBER VOTE
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